Ref. AG.CEO/IEBC/CF/9/4/2020 (1) 9" April, 2020

Ms. Jane Karuku,

Chairperson, Covid - 19 Emergency Response Fund Board
P.O. Box 40530-00100
NAIROBI.

Dear MS' JO“L,

RE: CONTRIBUTION TOWARDS COVID - 19 EMERGENCY RESPONSE FUND

Following establishment of the Covid - 19 Emergency Response Fund Board by the
President of Kenya on 6™ March, 2020 the Independent Electoral and Boundaries
Commission embarked on collecting contributions from the Chairman, Commissioners and
members of staff to support the fund.

The Commission is pleased to report that it has managed to collect a total of
Kshs.1,272,350.00 and the said money banked in the Covid - 19 Emergency Response Fund
CBK account as per attached bank advice.

The Commission is committed to supporting the Nation in fighting the pandemic.
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@g\l HUSSEIN MARJAN

AG. COMMISSION SECRETARY/CEO
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c.c.  Chairperson

Constitutional Commissions and Independent Offices (CCIO)
14 Riverside Drive Grosvenor Suite
2% Floor,

Chairperson

Independent Electoral and Boundaries Commission
Anniversary Towers
6™ Floor.
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